Muldiplicatiom On Safaril

Attention 3rd and 4th graders!

Join us “On Safari” as we play games, make new friends, and enjoy some pizza
as we travel to the African savanna for some “Multiplication On Safari.”
OKay....we won't really travel to Africa, but isn't it fun to imagine being
somewhere warm in the middle of winter in Michigan?

This is a 2-weeX after-school event called “Multiplication on Safari where we
play games, practice our multiplication skills, and have lofs of fun

Dome of the games we will play include:
Having a “Ball” on Safari
Four Little Monkeys in 2 Row
Buzz, Buzz...SPLAT/
Mooooovee It/
Hungry HIPPO
On Safari
Rhino Relay
M-A-T-H-0!

We will also enjoy pizza, pop and prizes at the end! So talk to your friends and
don't miss this FUN 2-week after-school event occurring on Thursday,
February 2bth AND Thursday, March 5th in Miss Pellosmaa’s room (P-b)
from 3:45 until 5:00. Games will also be sent home with students to play at
home. Supply charge is $5 per student.

If you'd like to sign up, please fill out the ATTACHED permission slip and
return it to school, along with your $5 supply charge,
NO LATER THAN Fri., Feb 13th. (cash or check payable to Hardy PTO.)

HURRY....ITS FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE AND WE HAVE A LIMIT!
Questions? Contact Laura Weakland at:
(248) 431-3210/LPWeakland@sbcglobal.net




